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PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION – Wednesday, October 5, 2022

 

 

Dear Resident/Property Owner:                                                                            

The Montgomery Township Engineering Department will be hosting a virtual Public Information
Session via Zoom on Wednesday, October 5, 2022, starting at 7 PM. This session will
discuss the following topics:

1. The Orchard Road repaving and infrastructure repairs (portion ~225 west of Community
Drive – US Route 206)

2. Addition of bicycle lanes on Orchard Road (portion ~225 west of Community Drive – US
Route 206 off-ramp)

3. Installation of a new pedestrian route along the north side of Orchard Road (Community
Drive – Bridgepoint Road)

4. Installation of a new pedestrian route from Route 206 southbound bus stop to Orchard
Road / 206 intersection

5. Traffic Signal Upgrades, curb ramps, and crosswalks at Orchard Road / Route 206
intersection*

*Please be advised that items 1-4 will be part of Montgomery Township’s Orchard Road
Improvements project.

Item 5 will be handled under a separate project by the New Jersey Department of
Transportation in coordination with the Township.

This session will be held in a webinar-style format starting with a project overview, discussions
about various aspects of the project, and finishing with Q&A. Participants will have an
opportunity to ask questions about the project at the end of the discussion. If you are interested
in participating, you may view the session at this link:

https://zoom.us/join enter Webinar ID: 160 299 4765   

https://www.montgomerynj.gov/engineering/page/orchard-road-public-info-session-oct-5
https://zoom.us/join


The password is: 720972

Join by telephone by dialing 1 646 828 7666 OR  

Emailrtarantul [at] montgomerynj.gov ( ) for the direct Webinar link.

Representatives from the Engineering Department will be presenting the project. The meeting
is expected to end no later than 8 p.m. If you cannot attend or have questions, feel free to call
us during normal business hours or email us:

Mark Herrmann, Township Engineer     (908) 213-5901 mherrmann [at] montgomerynj.gov

Please be aware that there will be a three (3) year restriction on road openings after
paving. This includes utility service connections/upgrades (usually necessary for new additions
or certain building work), repairing your driveway by the road, and other work within the public
rights-of-way. If this affects you, please contact us immediately for permit information and to
complete work before our project begins. Answers to the common road project questions can be
found on our website.

Sincerely,

 

Mark Herrmann, PE, CME, CFM                                                                                         
                                            Township Engineer
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